
Good evening elementary school parents and students of the Randolph County School System, 

 

This is Stephen Gainey.  I am calling with an update on a decision made by the Board of Education 

at its meeting on 3/15/21 in relation to Governor Roy Cooper’s announcement last week regarding 

the re-opening of schools.  More specifically, while the Board of Education made a decision to 

change the school plan for grades 6-12 effective 4/6/21, no changes were made to the school 

system’s current plan for grades PreK-5 for the remainder of the 2020-2021 school year.  As a 

result, the current school plan in the Randolph County School System for grades PreK-5 will 

remain in place for the remainder of the 2020-2021 school year.  

 

This message also will be posted on the homepage of the school system’s webpage.  

I hope everyone has a great night!!!! 


